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From: Christian Nauer <christian.nauer@ctwsbnr.org> a bl el = W=
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To: Ann Beier 1 MAY 07 2020
Cc: Robert Brunoe i

Subject: Re: Notice - Solar photovoltaic project siting - HB 2329 BY: _
Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.pdf EXHIBIT

Hi Ann, g L_

Thank you very much for the opportunity to provide comment on the West Prineville Solar Project Expansion.

General Comment:

As the technical reviewer for NHPA Section 106 and other cultural resource issues for the Confederated Tribes of the
Warm Springs Reservation of Oregon (CTWSRO), the CTWSRO Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) has concerns
with the potential effects to historic properties or cultural resources within the Project Area of Potential Effects (APE).
The Project APE is within the areas of concern for the CTWSRO.

Project-specific Comment(s):

Please keep us in the loop on this Project with regard to efforts to identify, evaluate and protect historic properties and
cultural resources within the Project APE; if the APE has expanded, we expect that a reasonable and good faith effort
will be made toward historic preservation.

Thank you for your efforts to protect cultural resources.

Best Regards, and Stay Safe,

Christian

Christian Nauer, MS

Archaeologist

Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs Reservation of Oregon
Branch of Natural Resources

christian.nauer@ctwsbnr.org

Office 541.553.2026
Cell 541.420.2758

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee or it appears from the context or otherwise that you
have received this e-mail in error, please advise me immediately by reply e-mail, keep the contents confidential, and
immediately delete the message and any attachments from your system.

Standard Disclaimers:

*The Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs Reservation of Oregon have reserved treaty rights in Ceded Lands, as well as Usual and
Accustomed and Aboriginal Areas, as set forth through the Treaty with the Middle Tribes of Oregon, June 25, 1855,
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*Please know that review by the Tribal Historic Preservation Office does not constitute Government-to-Government consultation. Please ensure
that appropriate Government-to-Government consultation is made with the Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs Tribal Council.

*The opinions expressed by this author do not necessarily represent those of the Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs Reservation of Oregon.
Information, contents, and attachments in this email are Private and Confidential.

On Apr 22, 2020, at 8:28 AM, Ann Beier <Ann.Beier@co.crook.or.us> wrote:

Good afternoon -

I have attached a notice of a public hearing on a solar project in Crook County. The proposed project is
an expansion of an approved project and the size of the new project triggers the requirements of HB
2329. Please note that our hearings are being held remotely through WebEx conference

calls. Application materials are available by contacting us and the staff report will be available on May 6,
2020. If you have comments that you’d like included in the staff report or suggested conditions of
approval, please let me know before May 6.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Ann Beier

Director

Crook County Community Development Department
300 NE Third Street — Prineville, OR 97754



